
1/1

evergreenaudubon.org
/blm-oil-and-gas-lease-sale-protest-letter/

BLM Oil and Gas Lease Sale Protest Letter
Melissa Leasia  March 1, 2020 ⋮

Evergreen Audubon signed on to the following national Audubon Society letter, from Nada Culver, Vice
President, Public Lands, dated February 24, 2020, hand-delivered to Jamie Connell, State Director of the
Bureau of Land Management.

Re: Protest of Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Colorado March 2020

Oil and Gas Lease Sale

Dear State Director Connell:

Please accept this protest of BLM’s March 26, 2020 Colorado oil and gas lease sale on behalf of National
Audubon Society, Conservation Colorado, The Wilderness Society, Barbara Vasquez, Audubon Rockies,
Roaring Fork Audubon, Evergreen Audubon, Denver Audubon, Arkansas Valley Audubon, National Parks
Conservation Association, and Western Colorado Alliance (the protesting parties). This protest challenges
eight parcels totaling 9,246 acres.

*** Download the Letter ***

https://evergreenaudubon.org/blm-oil-and-gas-lease-sale-protest-letter/
https://evergreenaudubon.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/BLM-Colorado-March-2020-Lease-Sale-Protest-Audubon.pdf

